
19-10-2007 – Comments on press publication  
 
In relation to the publication dated 18/10/2007 of newspaper “IMERISIA” and following the 
relevant letter by the Capital Markets Commission posed to us, SFAKIANAKIS S.A. notifies that 
our company in the frame of its business policy development, does examine various business 
opportunities and proposals with various active companies without however any case to be 
concrete or communicable. 
 
 


